
These counsellors may he called upon individually or collective­
ly, or in groups, as the occasion may require, to collaborate with 
the Director or with his assistants, or to be consulted upon 
productions. They would represent varied interests. In a move­
ment which it is hoped will eventually combine, not only bi-lingual 
drama, but also music, dancing and allied arts in one physical unit, 
the facility of individual selection of advisers from a large group 
should be an advantage from every point of view»

(11) The committee would keenly appreciate your serious 
consideration of the foregoing, in order that your representatives 
may be fully equipped to discuss the general scheme when the joint 
committee meets. The result of that meeting will be communicated 
without undue delay to another general meeting of all interested in 
the Little Theatre movement.

(12) The committee desires to emphasize most strongly the 
desirability of recognition on the part of all amateur bodies of the 
fact that the Little Theatre is in no way intended to challenge 
them, to supplant them, or to interfere in any manner with their 
activities. On the other hand, the committee desires to insist 
upon the point that the basic idea upon which the Little Theatre is 
founded is one of helpful co-operation to the end that the community 
may be able to enjoy the best available drama as interpreted with 
the highest degree of intelligence.

Your acknowledgement of receipt of this report will be 
appreciated, as will an intimation prior to the meeting of the names 
of the two representatives who will be present on your behalf.

Very truly yours,

For the Provisional Committee,

J".Mo MACDONNELL, Chairman pro tem.

Additional copies of this circular may 
be had from the Secretary pro tem,
Mr. Roy Campbell, 1155 Beaver Hall Square, 
Montreal. Telephone Lancaster 7l6l.


